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Hello Laurel,
 
We have no concerns with this application.
 
 
Rob Koekkoek

 

From: Laurel Yarenko <lyarenko@orangeville.ca> 
Sent: October 14, 2022 1:13 PM
Cc: Tracy MacDonald <tmacdonald@orangeville.ca>
Subject: Notice of Hearing - 30 William Street
 
Good afternoon,
 
Please find attached the notice of hearing with respect to the minor variance application relating to
30 William Street.   The agenda for the November 2 Committee of Adjustment meeting will be
available on the Town of Orangeville website by October 28.
 
Thanks and have a great weekend,
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